Carol Pringle
Thorndike
LD 1963

Senator Lawrence, Representative Zeigler, Members of the Committee on Energy,
Utilities, Technology,

The LS Power transmission line proposal, although not on on my property, would
have run closely parallel to my 10 acres of land. The close proximity of the line would
keep me from ever utilizing my land (to expand my sheep farm), as our property is
long and narrow. The use of Eminent Domain against my property would, I'm quite
sure, be used as the lines picked up more power in the future, and the corridor would
need to be widened.

The "safe zone" was so close to my house that I literally wouldn't be able to build the
planned mother-in-law edition that we have planned.



